
You’re Invited!
A Cambridge Ceilidh

A Family Friendly dance at the
Cambridge Town Hall
Sunday 1 June 7.00pm

$15 per person, or $25  family ticket
To the music of Glenfiddle, and called by Ruth Budden

No experience required; just soft-soled comfortable shoes, casual 
clothing (a kilt or tartan if you like!), and a bit of happiness.

Also!
A Musicians’ Workshop - $20pp
9.00am to 12 noon  - Sunday 1 June
For musicians interested in playing Scottish music for ceilidhs and 
dances - fiddles, keyboard, accordian, etc.  Not bagpipes sorry!

Register at: kbwe.waibopscd.org.nz
Music will be provided on registration.
After the workshop you are invited to join the evening’s Ceilidh 
band to play for some of the dances.

Led by Lynne Scott (past RSCDS NZ Music Advisor)


